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John Whipple

From: utton

Sent: Friday, December 10, 2004 1:02 PM

To: Matt.Meagher; Colin.Hunter; Nate.Gentry; Erik. Webb; Michael.Connor; Johanna.polsenberg
Cc: stanley.pollack; spollack; John Whipple; johnleeper

Subject: Navajo settlement documents are public

The final draft (we hope) Navajo Settlement documents just went on the OSE Website under Hot
Topics. I understand the Navajo Council is expected to consider the settlement next week. Three days
ago the Navajo Natural Resources Committee unanimously endorsed the settlement. If everything goes
smoothly, approval of the settlement could be on the ISC agenda for January. It would then go to the
Governor and AG and to Navajo Officals for signature. Then we are planning to submit the proposed
legislation to you. The biggest change from the July draft is that the funding for NIIP is no longer part
of these documents. Please let us know if you want to get togethe either in person or on the phone to
discuss the settlement. John
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